
ST. MARYΩS PARISH FAMILY 
 

343 Tarkiln Hill Rd., New Bedford, MA 02745 

 

t!wL{I hCCL/9 ϧ a!L[LbD !55w9{{ 
106 Illinois Street, New Bedford, MA 02745 

Telephone  508-995-3593 
Fax  508-995-2453 

Email  stmarysnb@stmarysnb.com 
 

hCCL/9 Ih¦w{  
Monday - Friday  9:00AM-3:30PM 

Closed on Holidays 
 

C!L¢I Chwa!¢Lhb 
 

tƘƻƴŜ ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΦΦΧΧΦΧΦΦрлу-ффр-орфо 
9ƳŀƛƭΧΧΦΦdavidbeaulieu@stmarysnb.com 

 

[L¢¦wD¸ ϧ ²hw{ILt 
            Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, FridayΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΦΦΦуAM   

Saturday VigilΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦΧΦΧΦΦΦ4:00 PM  
SundayΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΦΦΦ8:30,10:30 & 7:00PM 
 

/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴΥ    SaturdayΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΦΦΦоΥлл-оΥпр PM  
 

!ŘƻǊŀǝƻƴΥ First Friday of the Month  September- 

May after the 8:00AM Mass and ending with  

benediction at 1:00PM  

             

 
 

t!wL{I {¢!CC 
±ŜǊȅ wŜǾΦ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ ²Φ [ŀŎǊƻƛȄΣ ±ΦCΦ    tŀǎǘƻǊ 
aǊǎΦ tŜƎƎȅ [ŜƴƛƘŀƴ               tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
aǊΦ 5ŀǾƛŘ .ŜŀǳƭƛŜǳ               5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 
aǊǎΦ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ .ƻƴǾƛƭƭŜ      5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ tŀǊƛǎƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊƛŜǎ 
aǊΦ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎ [ŜƳŀƴ                        /ŀǘŜŎƘŜǝŎŀƭ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ 
aǊǎΦ {ǳȊŀƴƴŜ .ŜŀǳƭƛŜǳ            w/L! /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ 
aǊǎΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƛŀ CŜǊǊŜƛǊŀ                              aǳǎƛŎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
aǊΦ aŀǊǝƴ Cƭƛƴƴ                              DǊƻǳƴŘǎƪŜŜǇŜǊ 
aǊΦ ¢ƻōŜȅ .ǳǊƪŜ           CŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ aŀƴŀƎŜǊ 

The Church is Handicap accessible.  

 
ST. VINCENT De PAUL  SOCIETY    

 
Phone .éé.508-995-3593  Ext 6  

   ²Ŝō {ƛǘŜ               ǎǘƳŀǊȅǎƴōΦŎƻƳ 



¢I9 ah{¢ Ih[¸ .h5¸ !b5 .[hh5 hC /IwL{¢ 
 

Your prayers  are requested for the repose of the souls in this weekõs Mass intention; for the souls 

in Purgatory; and for the deceased of our parish.  
 

 Weekend Mass Intentions 
Saturday        Jun 22  4:00 PM Edward Soares by wife & family  
Sunday           Jun 23  8:30 AM Francis O. & Elizabeth F. LaRoche by Mary Elizabeth & Patrick 
            10:30 AM Community Mass:  M/M Joseph Pereira, Angelina Sousa,  
      Aldo de Rossi, Joseph Mello, Manuel Medeiros, Virginia & Antonio  
      Coutinho, Joao Gaspar, Joseph Rodrigues, Michael G. Soares 
    7:00 PM Betty Gaudlip by family  
 

  Weekday Mass Intentions 
Monday   Jun 24             8:00 AM Pat & Kuyuan by Mom 
Tuesday        Jun 25             8:00 AM M/M John Mello by brother, James  
Thursday       Jun 27             8:00 AM For parishioners of St. Mary  
Friday   Jun 28             8:00 AM Frank Condez, Jr. by David & Barbara Caron  
 

 Next Weekend 
Saturday        Jun 29  4:00 PM Oliver Moreau by wife & family  
Sunday           Jun 30  8:30 AM William Reilly by wife & family (12th anniversary) 
            10:30 AM Community Mass:  Manny Carreiro, Grace Regan, Clotilde B. 
      & Manuel Torres, Jr., Eileen Souza, Frank Condez, Jr. 
           7:00 PM Vivian Cunha by Norm & Joyce Audette 

{!/w!a9b¢ hC .!t¢L{aΥ Congratulations on the birth of your child! The 
church celebrates with you and is ready to prepare you if this is your CLw{¢ 
child being baptized at our Parish. A welcoming instruction for parents and god
-parents is ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ held the second Sunday of the Month after the 10:30AM 
Mass. Baptisms are ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ celebrated the fourth Sunday of the month at the 
10:30AM Mass.  Please call the Parish office to schedule this sacrament.  
 

LbL¢L!¢Lhb hC !5¦[¢{Υ Adults expressing an interest in becoming Catholic 
are invited to search through our RCIA formation process. For more 
information, please call the Parish Office.  
 

C!L¢I Chwa!¢LhbΥ Grades 1-9. First Eucharist is a two year program, grades 1 
and 2. Confirmation is a two year program, grades 8 & 9. 
 

{!/w!a9b¢ hC a!wwL!D9Υ Congratulations on your engagement! Please 
speak to Fr. Dan at least one year in advance of the intended date to allow 
adequate time for Parish and Diocesan Marriage preparation. 
 

Chw h¦w Iha9-.h¦b5Υ Contact the Parish Office to receive Holy 
Communion at home if you are confinedΦ ¢I9 {!/w!a9b¢ hC ¢I9 {L/YΥ May be 
received after any weekday Mass or by appointment.  

{ÁìĂġ aÁėķϥě tÁėìěé CÁāìûķΣ 

is a Roman Catholic faith-filled community composed of those who 
have accepted the invitation to follow our Lord, Jesus Christ.   

 
The faithful members of this Eucharistic Community, 

in union with the Universal Church, 
admit to a genuine responsibility to 
welcome, evangelize, witness 
and serve others in Christ's name. 

 
We place ourselves under the protection of 

our Blessed Mother as we seek to imitate her son.   

Parish Financial 
 

THANK YOU to all who share their talent, 
time, presence, and support with our 

Parish 
June 16, 2019 
$4967. 

 

Next weekendôs second collection is for  
Latin America Collection 

Annual Appeal to date $35,195. 
 

Thank you for your  
faithful stewardship!!  

    

REMEMBRANCE BOOK 
 

Is located near the doors closest to the Taber-
nacle. This prayer book has been compiled to 
provide people with the opportunity to entrust 
their loved ones to Godôs all embracing love. Bulletin Deadline Monday, 12:00 Noon 



PLEASE PRAY FOR 
all of our parishioners who  may  
be ill and for all of our family                                 
members or friends who are ill.  

WǳƴŜ ноΣ нлмф 

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT  
Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
In todayõs Gospel, the disciples suggest that Je-

sus disperse the crowd so that they might indi-
vidually seek food and lodging. The miracle of 

the feeding of the five thousand is Jesusõ power-

ful reminder that when we share our gifts in 

His name there is always more than enough! 
(Our Sunday Visitor, ibid ., page 34). 

14-day Memorial Candles :   

In Memory of Americo Perry  by wife & daugh-
ters 

In Memory of Lazaro Rosa by wife, Maria & 
family 
  

Icon Candle :    

In Memory of Mark Arabasz  by family 
 

Hosts for June:   

In Memory of Normand Bergeron  by wife, Shirley & son  

 

VOCATION CHALICE  Will YOU promote vo-
cations by hosting the Parish 
ñVocations Chaliceò in your 
home? If you are interested in 
hosting and praying for vocations 
for one week, please sign up on 
the bulletin board on the left as 
you enter the church.  The chal-
ice case will be presented at 

Mass after Communion.  

St. Vincent de Paul Society  

In honor of Father's Day SVdP is collecting 

toiletries to be distributed to men in shel-

ters in the New Bedford area.  
(ex: deodorant, body wash, shaving  supplies, etc.)  

 
Once again the Diocese of Fall River Vocation 
Office is running Quo Vadis Days from July 8- 12, 
2019 at Betania II Retreat Center in Medway, MA. 
This retreat/ camp is a great time for boys ages 14
-19 (those entering high school to those entering 
college) to seek to grow in their faith and fraterni-
ty, learning how to discern what is one of the most 
important things in their life: their vocation. 
Throughout the week there are times of prayer 
and sports, talks on living the faith and under-
standing the different vocations, Mass and Adora-
tion, mountain hiking, and fraternity. It is a great 
chance for them to build friendships with others 
their ages who are living their faith, as well as to 
get to know the seminarians of the diocese. It is a 
wonderful time and the cost is only $100. If any 
young man is interested, please fill out the Quo 
Vadis brochure in the church or you 

 

LOW GLUTEN FREE HOSTS  
Are available upon request for those with 

celiac disease. Please see the priest 10 

minutes prior to Mass.  

EXTRA-ORDINARY MINISTERS OF 
THE EUCHARIST COMMISSIONING 
All existing Extra-Ordinary Ministers will be re-
commissioned this weekend June 22 & 23 The 
Feast of Corpus Christi. The Diocese has man-
dated all ministers be re-commissioned on this 
Feast Day. The commissioning will take place 
after the homily and before the Profession of 
Faith. You will all be asked to come forward 
around the Sanctuary to commit your service to 
the Parish for the next year. This commissioning 
will occur at ALL the Masses this weekend to 
be an ease on your schedules and to be a wit-
ness to our community. 

All the names of fathers living and deceased, 
submitted by their loved ones, are being re-
membered throughout the month of June. 

This weekend is the Collection for the Church in 
Latin America! Many' people in Latin America 
and the Caribbean do not have access to church pro-
grams and ministries because of a rising secular cul-
ture, rural terrain, and a shortage of ministers. 
Your generosity makes it possible for our brothers 
and sisters in Latin America and the Caribbean to 
share in the life of the Church and grow closer to 
Christ. Please be generous to the special collection! 
To learn more, please visit www.usccb.org/latin-
america. 

Your Life. Your Legacy. 
Sponsored by Rock Funeral Home  

Join us for a free seminar on planning your 

funeral arrangements in advance.  

St. Maryõs Church, June 23 at 11:30AM 

http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/items/11629sm.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.catholicchurchsupply.com/index.cfm/title/Sanctuary-Lamps/FuseAction/store.viewCategory/Category/1803/&h=225&w=110&sz=4&hl=en&start=66&um=1&usg=__


5ƛƻŎŜǎŜ ƻŦ Cŀƭƭ wƛǾŜǊ 
Youth and Youth Education  

                                RCIA 
 

                  òI have called you by name"  Isaiah 43. 1ò 

ñWhat is really important is what hap-
pens within us, not outside us.ò (Fulton 
Sheen) 
Deep within you, the Holy Spirit quietly 
stirs your being with a longing for a life of 
faith as part of the family of God. Becoming 
fully initiated into the Catholic Faith is as 

simple as making a phone call and asking for information 
on the Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA). Listen 
to that inner voice, call today!  

Faith Formation  

Ɂ+ÌÛɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÐÓËÙÌÕɯÊÖÔÌɯÛÖɯÔÌȱɂɯ+ÜÒÌɯƕƜȯƕ 

 
This weekend, through the Sacra-
ments of Initiation of Baptism and 
Holy Communion, we welcome into 
our Faith Community Colton Sauci-
er.   Colton participated in the 
RCIC Program offered here at St. 

Maryôs.  RCIC or the Rite of Christian Initiation for 
Children is a program specifically designed for 
children over the age of 7 who have not been initi-
ated into our Catholic Faith through Baptism and/or 
who have not received their First Communion.  
This year, we have been fortunate to have had four 
young people of our Parish go through RCIC and 
become initiated into our faith and, at this time, we 
already have 4 more candidates enrolled in the next 
RCIC class.  For further information, please contact 
Mr. B at the Parish Office.  
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Contact Principal Sue Massoud at smassoud@ascs.dfrcs.org or 

508-995-3696 for more information or to schedule a tour.  
www.ascsnb.org 

 

We invite you to visit All Saints Catholic School 
and experience our intimate environment where stu-

dents feel safe, welcomed and loved ð  
and form friendships that last a lifetime.  

 ҨҨɯ2ҝҥҪҰүɯ"ҝɓҤҫҨҥҟɯ2ҟҤҫҫҨɯ 

/ҮҡүҟҤҫҫҨɭ&ҮҝҠҡɯ8 

Thereõs a Place for YOUR Child in Catholic School 

Have you considered Catholic  educa-

tion  for  your  child,  but  are not sure if 

it is  affordable? FACE   provides 

needs-based scholarships for K 8 

students who attend one of the 

Catholic schools in the Diocese of 

F a l l  R i v e r .  P l e a s e  a p p l y  a t 

www.factstuitionaid.com to see if you qualify for a  

scholarship! The application fee is only  $15. or call 

(508) 675-1311 ext.  6551. 

Bishop Stang High School Summer Program  
Visit www.bishopstang.org and click                 
ñSummer Clinicsò under ñAthleticsò.  

The programs include academic, athletic and per-
forming arts for students Grades 6-9. Join them for a 
great learning experience and for a whole lot of fun 

throughout the summer! 

Summer Shakespeare Series Twelfth Night 
Join us for a critical reading of Shakespeareôs 
play Twelfth Night 
July 8, 9, 10, 11 / Monday - Thursday 7:00 - 
9:00 pm 
In the Hospitality Room of St. Francis Xavier 
Church Main Street, Acushnet, MA 
*No prior knowledge of the play necessary & 
no homework! 
Facilitated by Deacon David Pepin and Dea-
con Maurice Ouellette 
Call Deacon Ouellette at 508-997-7804 ASAP 
to reserve your place and book! 
Also, there will be an optional trip to the 
Shakespeare & Company Theater in Lenox, 
MA., to see Twelfth Night professionally per-
formed. 

The {ǘ aŀǊȅϥǎ ¸ƻǳǘƘ DǊƻǳǇ will be holding a  
/ŀǊ ²ŀǎƘ at St. MaryΩs Parish on Saturday June 29th,  
9am to 12pm. The Youth Group is asking for a cash 
donation of any amount or nonperishable food dona-
tions for the Saint Vincent de Paul Society. They are 
welcoming volunteers to come and assist in the 
event. Parents and kids are encouraged to have fun 
and get wet for a good cause! 

mailto:smassoud@ascs.dfrcs.org
http://www.factstuitionaid.com/


 
ñSERVICE IS 
THE PRICE WE 
PAY FOR  

BEARING THE 
NAME  

CHRISTIANò 

 

The Catholic 

Charities Appeal 

is in full swing, 

and to date we 

ha ve  ra i s ed 

$22,195. There is 

still time to par-

ticipate! Your contribution helps the Diocese fund 

vital programs and ministries that serve the 

needy of southeastern Massachusetts, Cape Cod, 

and the islands ð one person at a time. Your con-

tribution makes a difference ð it can help a child 

who needs food, a youth who is discovering the 

value of his or her faith, an unwed mother strug-

gling to cope, housing for the homeless, and much 

more. You can make a gift or pledge online at 

www.givefrdiocese.org/cca19  until 11:59 p.m. 

EDT on Sunday, June 30.  

**Please Note** -  The Catholic Charities  

Appeal is now handled by the Catholic Foundation 
in the Diocese. This is no longer being done in the 

parish office.  

Please mail all checks for your donation or pledge 

to the Catholic Charities Appeal, 450 Highland 

Ave, Fall River, MA 02720. Checks must be made 

payable to òCatholic Charities Appealò. Anything 
sent to the office will be returned.  

Thank you for your generosity.  

CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 
OF NEW BEDFORD NORTH:                   

 

This Monday Bishop da 

Cunha called me into his of-

fice for a meeting regarding 

the strategic planning of the Catholic 

Community of New Bedford North.  There 

has been a slight adjustment in the canon-

ical  leadership  of the Par ishes. Bishop da 

Cunha has named me Co -Pastor of Our 

Lady of Fatima effective June 26th, and 

Moderator of the Catholic Community of 

New Bedford North. He is naming Fr. 

John Raposo, Co Pastor of OLF, SMNB 

and STST. This allows us the jurisdiction 

to minister and celebrate sacraments: 

weddings, funerals Baptisms, etc., without 

delegation. Because I am named Co -Pastor 

of OLF on June 26th, I will need to be pre-

sent at OLF as well as SMNB and SJST. 

Therefore, a NEW mass schedule begin-

ning Wednesday June 26th will go into ef-

fect. The New Mass Schedule is an insert 

in this weekends bulletin for your conven-

ience in keeping it close at home. Please 

continue to pray for us and our New Cath-

ol ic Community of New Bedford North 

that is born on June 26, 2019.  The SLT invites you to be a part of our Summer 
Bible Study of the Book of Exodus, the second book 

of the Old Testament and the second book of the 

five books of the Law, or Pentateuch or Torah. This 

book chronicles the exodus of the nation of Israel 

out of Egypt through their journey to the Promised 

Land and important events such as the Passover 

and the giving of the Law.  Five study sessions 

begin on Monday evening July 8, 2019 and contin-

ue through August 5, 2019 from 6:30 to 8:00 PM in 

the Fr. Unsworth Hospitality Center.  Enter from 

the Illinois St. Chapel entrance.  

Spiritual Life Team Update:  Diapers ôN Things has just 

informed us that through your faith -sharing and amaz-

ing generosity, you donated 6,973 diapers and a great 

many baby items, and much new and gently used baby 

and toddler clothing. The families DõNT serves were so 

very grateful for what you did for them. The mothers 

send gratitude and their thanks to you. The children of 

New Bedford received not only your generous gifts but 

perhaps, more important your gifts of caring and love.  

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts. The Thank 
You card from DõNT is on the bulletin board in the main 
entrance.  

IMPORTANT NOTICE ***  

With the new Mass schedule taking shape as of 

June 26, Canon Law states that Masses may be 

moved to a different church or time in the formation 

of a collaborative. Any party making an intention to 

a particular parish must be informed of this and 

give their consent. In the event they do not want the 

Mass to be moved, the paid stipend will be refunded.  

Right now the 7PM Mass has been moved to St. Jo-

seph-St. Therese, as will the intentions. The Monday 

and Tuesday weekday Masses have been moved to 

St. Joseph-St. Therese and will be said along with 

any intention made there.  

Please call the parish office if you have scheduled a 

Mass for any Sunday at 7PM or Monday or Tuesday 

8AM, and do not want to move the Mass to SJ -ST. 

http://www.givefrdiocese.org/cca19

